
New River Presbytery, in conjunction with Lifting Hands Ministry and 
Reynolda Church, is exploring the possibility of taking a team of 8 to help 
Pastor Stephen Banda complete a village church in Mponela, Malawi, 
which is about 40 miles north of the capital of Lilongwe.

This trip is for those who have a desire to serve in Africa on a short-term 
mission team helping to build local churches through physical labor.

The cost of the trip will be around $4,000.00 per team member.

Inquire by March 4, 2024 at liftinghands.ex17@gmail.com or text Rick 
Peacock at (336) 671-8985

https://lifting-hands.org

Short-Term Building Trip 
Malawi, Africa

June 21-30, 2024
New River Presbytery

Pastor  Banda
Rick Peacock

Pastor  Ephraim
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